
Crossroads
an eNewsletter from the City of Wentzville
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Welcome back to Crossroads, the City's email newsletter,
which is distributed on an as-needed basis to pass on
timely information to Wentzville residents. 

We hope you find Crossroads to be informative, relevant
and useful.



PHOTO
CONTEST
History in Focus:
Capturing Historic
Downtown Wentzville

July 1-31
Submit Now!



Hanging with Heroes
Aug. 14

St. Charles County Fair
July 23-27

Pooch Plunge
Sept. 3

Fall Festival
Sept. 13-14 

Upcoming

Mark your calendars for these
exciting family-friendly events in
Wentzville! Learn more about fun
things to do this summer below!

Events

Fun Things To Do!



Water Rate Update

Starting this month, Wentzville customers will pay a tiered water rate structure for summer water
use. All customers will still receive the first 5,000 gallons per month for only $4.86/1000 gallons,
then the rate adjusts to $5.34 for 5,000 to 15,000 gallons per month and $5.83 above 15,000 gallons.
Tiered rates are in effect for 2024 between now and the end of September. This was approved
during the Board of Aldermen meeting on Wednesday, June 25. To learn more about your water
usage, visit www.wentzvillemo.gov/UtilityBilling.

A Message from the Wentzville
Public Works Department:
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APPLY AUGUST 1 THROUGH 31!

OUR GRANT PROGRAMS ARE YOUR

The August Grant Program Application period is coming soon! If
you own a business in Historic Downtown Wentzville, visit

www.wentzvillemo.gov/EDGrants to learn more.


